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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to oppose the plans proposed to build a new crematorium on either the Firs Farm Recreation
Ground or the Church Street Recreation Ground.

While I understand there may be a need for a new crematorium and a dearth of places to build it, the planners
must surely not be completely oblivious to the fact that building a structure that emits large amounts of
pollution next to either a school or a ecodiverse green space is not tenable in the slightest.

In addition to this, both sites are in residential areas and development of the crematorium in question will cause
disruption in those areas.

In conclusion, I believe the proposed benefits of building a crematorium on either of those sites, namely having
a crematorium, are outweighed by the downsides of large amounts of air pollution during its operation and noise
pollution while building it.



